
As always, sitting down to write our last preschool newsletter for 
the year is bittersweet, and it truly feels like our time together just 

flew by. Thank you, thank you for all of your support and 
everything you did to make another safe and joyful preschool year 
possible. All of us here have been so blessed by your children and 
your families, and we will be forever grateful that we were able to 
be a small part of your child’s educational journey. We pray you all 

have a restful, wonderful summer! 

Monday, May 6 & Tuesday, May 7 
(rain dates Wed, May 8 & Thurs, May 9) 

Preschool campout fun days 
Thursday, May 9 

2nd semester Lunch Bunch &  
enrichment classes last day 

Monday, May 13 – 10:30 AM 
Closing chapel & program in grade school gym 

All MW, MWF & MTWTh classes 
Tuesday, May 14 – 10:30 AM 

Closing chapel & program in grade school gym 
TTh , 5-morning & 5s preK classes  

 

-We are looking forward to some camping-themed 
fun days here at school on May 6 & 7. Please watch 
backpacks for more information coming home soon. 

-We can’t wait to share our closing chapel service and 
program with you! You are welcome to arrive at any 
time the morning of your child’s program to find a 

seat in the gym. Bleachers will be marked with 
teacher names to help you determine where to sit.  

-We have had such a great time with your 
preschoolers that stay for our Lunch Bunch and 

enrichment classes! Please remember that our last 
day for these options is Thursday, May 9. 

Unit: Summer Camp (continued) 
Preschoolers will: 

-learn about weather, activities, 
clothing, and safety related to the 

summer season and camping 
-learn about various types of insects 

and spiders 
-learn about creatures that live in lakes 
-prepare for the end of the school year 
and the transition to summer and next 

year’s class 

 
 

Letter Focus:   
X, Y & Z 

 
Bible Verse: 

“He cares about you.”  
1 Peter 5:7 


